Let's stay in touch!

May 17th, 2021



Summer is here! It's time to catch up on your reading list and have fun in the sun. But before you go... let's make sure we stay in touch.

Are you signed up for these email lists and groups? If not, consider doing so!

- · Alexandria Makeover. It's coming soon! Sign up to receive special Makeover announcements, sneak peeks, and beta access.
- Newsletter. Subscribe to our monthly newsletter for seasonal posters, book reviews, activity ideas, and more.
- Releases. Sign up to receive information on new features and other updates.
- User Research Group. Apply to join a group of Alexandria users who give feedback on future features and projects.
- Alexandria Users Group. Join our Facebook group to discuss all things Alexandria with other librarians.



Take a look at our End-of-Year Procedures if you haven't already.

Also, we recommend you bookmark our Beginning-of-Year Procedures so you have them handy when you need to prepare for fall.



Summer is a great time to switch! Learn about switching to Alexandria 7.

The image's data is missing.

And if you need help with your Alexandria over the summer, we've got you covered. Feel free to contact our 24/7 Customer Support anytime. We hope you have a fun and safe summer!

